
 

 

 

 

 

14 JUNE 2021 

MARKET RELEASE 

   

THE ASCO FOUNDATION DONATES TO THE SAI PREMA FOUNDATION FIJI 

 
The Asco Foundation (“Foundation”), the charitable arm of Toyota Tsusho (South Sea) Limited 
(“TTS”), proudly donated FJD30,000 to support the Sai Prema Foundation Fiji (“SPFF”). 

A collaborative effort with SPFF provided 500 families with much-needed food ration during these 
difficult times.  

Mr Kuwahara, TTS and the Asco Foundation Chairman, says the initiative will provide much-
needed relief to the Fijian families in dire need. Both TTS and the Foundation believe in the act 
of giving back to our communities and firmly upholding our corporate social responsibility.  

Mr Kuwahara further added that the Foundation is currently studying other programs to support 
the Fijian government’s and non-profit partner organisations efforts. 

Asco Motors CEO/Director and Asco Foundation Trustee, Mr Craig Sims, says helping to assist 
families in the West is a priority as many of them have been affected first by the closure of the 
tourism industry and now with the current pandemic lockdowns.  

Sims added that the Asco Foundation wanted to reach out and assist as many families as they 
could and chose to work with the Sai Prema Foundation Fiji because of their impressive record 
of reaching out to all communities in Fiji.  

The Foundation and TTS board, its management teams, and staff extend their best wishes to the 
Fijian public in these difficult times and applaud the tremoundous effort from all our frontline 
personnel.  
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 MR. MASAHIRO KUWAHARA     MR. CRAIG SIMS 
 BOARD CHAIRMAN      COMPANY DIRECTOR 
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